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The City of Hurstbourne has been asked by NTS Development Company to make a public
statement concerning a 306-unit apartment project NTS has proposed for a site just outside the
boundary of the City of Hurstbourne, at Christian Way and Oxmoor Woods Parkway.

The City of Hurstbourne hosted several public forums at which the community and adjacent
property owners met with the NTS development team, learned more about the project, and discussed
issues and concerns. The meetings were cordial and constructive.

While everyone recognizes that development brings challenges, the site has been approved
since the year 2000 for multi-family development.

NTS Development Company has promised that the Christian Way Apartment development will
be a high-quality residential facility that will be meet and exceed all applicable development standards.

While this project is not within the city limits, the City Commission anticipates a good working
relationship between the NTS development team and city residents as this development progresses.
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